
 
An Invitation to Participate in an Online Survey 

 
 

Implementing Community Sustainability Plans in BC 
A Research Project by the Fraser Basin Council – Smart Planning for Communities 
 
To:  Regional District Chairs and Directors;  
Mayors and Councilors;  
Chief Administrative Officers; and  
Senior Staff in Sustainability and Related Departments (eg. Public 
Works, Planning, Environment) 
 
 
The Fraser Basin Council’s Smart Planning for Communities Program 
(SPC) is conducting research into the implementation of community 
sustainability plans throughout BC.  You are invited to participate in this 
leading edge research project, funded through the Real Estate Foundation of BC. 
 
The survey focuses on the factors that are important to implementation by local governments. What 
helps and what hinders your ability to achieve successful implementation?  
 
We invite you to complete the survey, as your participation is crucial to the success of this research.  
We need your experience and knowledge as an elected official or senior staff member with local 
government - whether urban, rural, or regional location in this large and diverse province. 
 
The survey takes approximately 20 minutes to complete. Your answers will be kept confidential; there 
is no way to trace your responses. The results of the survey will be presented in a final report by July 
2016, which will be shared with local governments and related organizations. 
 
Please use this link to go to the survey:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/8CRTYQX 
 
Thank you for participating!  For further information, please contact the research project manager: 
 

Joan Chess, RPP, MCIP 
Program Manager 
Smart Planning for Communities  
e-mail: jchess@fraserbasin.bc.ca 
Ph: 250-612-0282 
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